
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING TO BE CONDUCTED ON PROPOSED BUDGET OF THE QUEEN 
VALLEY DOMESTIC WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022-
2023 (JULY 1, 2022, THROUGH JUNE 30, 2023) 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors of the Queen Valley Water Domestic Water Improvement District will 
hold a public hearing on June 8, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. at the Queen Valley Water District Office, 
1552 E. Queen Valley Dr., Queen Valley, Az. 85118, to invite public comment on proposed 
budget applicable during Fiscal Year 2022-2023 as set forth below.  
 
 
The proposed budget is available for public inspection on the district website at 
www.queenvalleywater.com and at the Queen Valley District Office, 1552 E. Queen Valley 
Dr., Queen Valley, Az., Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 a.m., excluding holidays.  
 
 
 
 
Dated this 24th day of May 2022 
 

http://www.queenvalleywater.com/

